From:
To:
Manston Airport
Subject:
Yes to Manston Airport
Date:
27 June 2019 21:31:29

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express my support for the future of Manston Airport.

My family and I have lived in Kent since 1965 and have always been aware of its value to the

south east. Although I have not flown from here personally, members of my family have used it for both

holiday and business travel. I have however enjoyed attending the wonderful air shows which have been

hosted by Manston.

For the future of our county, I would like to see this historic airport re-opened and used for either freight or passengers. Not only will this provide much needed employment to the Thanet area, but in time, surely ease the pressure on some of our major airports.

I remain hopeful of seeing our airport return to a thriving. important part of our community once more.

Yours faithfully

Carol Morgan